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I am writing today in support of HB3191.  I have the privilege of serving on the 

Elsinore Board and ask for support of our local arts.  The Elsinore is a vibrant 

centerpiece of activity downtown.  It draws people from large region into our town 

supporting local businesses and bringing the surrounding blocks to life.  Our local 

supporters look forward to the night of a show and getting back to spend time with 

people they care about, something all can appreciate.  HB 3191 will help the local 

arts and continue bringing us together as a community.  Thank You   Patrick   


